
THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO  

Joint Board Meeting 

October 15, 2024 

6:00 PM  

  

The Oshtemo Township Board Meeting was held in person at the Township Hall. Residents were 

able to give public comments during the meeting. Supervisor Bell called the meeting to order at 

approximately 6:00 PM.  

  

PRESENT:   

Supervisor Cheri Bell 

Clerk Dusty Farmer  

Treasurer Clare Buszka 

Trustee Neil Sikora 

Trustee Michael Chapman 

Al Smith – PC 

Scot Jeffries – PC 

Scott Makohn – PC 

Phil Doorlag – PC 

Denny Patzer – SoDA, FoP 

Jodi Stefforia – Planning Director 

Dick Skalski – DDA 

 

Also present were Planning Director, Public Works Director Anna Horner, Township Attorney 

James Porter, Parks Director Vanessa Street, Zoning Administrator Leeanna Harris, and 

approximately 10 interested individuals.  

 

Presentation: Comprehensive Master Plan and Implementation 

Progressive AE presented information about future land uses and the role of transportation in 

Master Planning. Public Works Director Anna Horner presented about non-motorized facilities  

 

Public Comment 

Supervisor Bell opened public comment.  

 

Supervisor Bell adjourned the meeting at approximately 7:54 PM.   

    

Prepared by: Dusty Farmer      Attested:    Cheri Bell  

         Township Clerk                          Township Supervisor  
 


